
Sent: 12 August 2011 15:16 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: South Lakeland Allocations-Further Consultation 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above document. 
  
I must inform you that at this time the Highways Agency has no further 
comments to  
make in connection to this further consultation.  Previous comments have 
been returned  
with regard to Allocations and the Highway would look to these comments 
still being  
taken into account. 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss any of the points 
raised. 
  
Regards Lindsay 
  
Lindsay Alder, Assistant Asset Manager  
Highways Agency 
 
Safe roads, Reliable journeys, Informed travellers  
Highways Agency, an Executive Agency of the Department for Transport.  
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